TELEGRAMS: COMMITTEE, LONDON. TELEPHONE: ROYAL 3551 (6 Lines)

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C. 3.

12th January, 1938.

Please address
Lurther commanicalions
on this subject to

THE SECREZARY Dear Sir #
and quotle the following

wnitial

M. I send herewith for your information a copy of a
letter which has to-day been addressed to Messrs. F. Schichau
Ge.m.b.H., regarding the approval of plans of midship section
and outline profile and decks of the Twin Screw Motor Vessel
No. 1424 proposed to be bullt by them, and have to acquaint
you that one copy of each of the plans is being forwarded to
your address to-day, under separate cover.

It 1s concluded that you will obtain a letter from
the Owners desiring the omission of the bulkhead on frame 119,

as required by the Rules.

I am, Dear gir,

Yours faithfully,
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Assistant Secretary.

R. Shaw, Esq.,
{  DANZIG.
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